
Parks and Rec Meeting 
March 20, 2023 
 
 
 

•  Quarter Frenzy fliers are distributed. Ad was put in The Sentinel 
and The Press. 

• Fliers for the grocery bags at the IGA are being distributed. 
• Need helpers for 2 shifts: 1st Shift 4:00-4:45 set up; 2nd Shift 4:45-

end of Quarter Frenzy. 
• Who can work: 

Pat, Jim, Nicole, Susie, Carol, Todd, Larry, Keith, Marcia 
•  Basketball backboards will be installed soon. 
•  Infant AED pads have arrived. 
•  Lifeguard/concession recruitment fliers are at the high school, we 

have had a few students take applications. 
•  Eastwood Softball and Baseball Association and Total Sports are 

working together to get the fields ready for the season. They will 
share the fields. 

• Whitney has been in touch and is preparing for the upcoming 
swim season. 

• Swim Sign Ups are April 22 and May 13. 
• Looking into hiring a Water Aerobics Instructor for this season. 

Carol and Nicole are putting information on Facebook. 
• Considering asking aids/helpers to help with swim lessons. This 

would free up guards for normal swim hours. 
• Looking into replacing the shed at the pool. Will do some price 

comparisons. 
• Next meeting April 17, 2023 at 10:00 in Town Hall. 

 
Those in attendance: Pat Rollins, Mayor Bailey, Jim Miller, Nicole 
Bowlus, Eric Campbell and Marcia Mazur 



 


